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Successful test for the Audi R18  
 
• Two new Audi R18 cars used in tests at Sebring (USA) 
• Preparation for the 2011 Le Mans 24 Hours 
• All nine “factory” drivers shared the test tasks  

 
Ingolstadt, January 31 – Four and a half months before the Le Mans 24 Hours, 
preparations for the endurance classic are in full swing at Audi. Two new Audi R18 
cars and one Audi R15 TDI were used in tests at Sebring (U.S. state of Florida). 
 
The program planned for the tradition-steeped American circuit specified endurance 

runs for one of the completely re-developed LMP1 sports cars while the second Audi 
R18 was primarily used for development work. The Audi R15 “plus plus” that will be 

fielded at the 12-hour race at Sebring – the season opener of the Intercontinental Le 
Mans Cup (ILMC) – completed a long run as well. In addition, the basic setup for the 

race in March was worked out on the vehicle.  
 

During the tests, which ended on Saturday, the nine Audi “factory” drivers took turns 
at the wheel so that all of them had the opportunity to drive each of the three sports 

cars.  
 

“We’re very pleased with the performance of the Audi R18 at our first outing at 
Sebring,” said Head of Audi Motorsport Dr. Wolfgang Ullrich. “We opted for this 

race track because it makes high demands on the mechanical systems of our 
vehicles. The temperatures are better than in Europe right now, plus the dry weather 

provides us with assurance that we’re able to conduct the endurance runs as 
planned. On a wet track the loads would be lower and the test results therefore less 

conclusive.” 
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The Audi Group sold around 950,000 cars of the Audi brand in 2009. The Company posted revenue of 
€29.8 billion and an operating profit of €1.6 billion. Audi produces vehicles in Ingolstadt and 
Neckarsulm (Germany), Györ (Hungary), Changchun (China) and Brussels (Belgium). Aurangabad in India 
saw the start of CKD production of the Audi A6 at the end of 2007 and of the Audi A4 in early October 
2008. Production of the new Audi A1 has been running at the Brussels plant since May 2010. The 
Company is active in more than 100 markets worldwide. AUDI AG’s wholly owned subsidiaries include 
AUDI HUNGARIA MOTOR Kft., Automobili Lamborghini Holding S.p.A. in Sant’Agata Bolognese (Italy) 
and quattro GmbH in Neckarsulm. Audi currently employs around 58,000 people worldwide, including 
45,500 in Germany. Between 2010 and 2012 the Audi Group is planning to invest around €5.5 billion, 
mainly in new products, in order to sustain the Company’s technological lead embodied in its “Vorsprung 
durch Technik” slogan. By 2015, Audi plans to increase the number of models in its portfolio to 42. 
 
Audi has long been fulfilling its social responsibility on many levels – with the aim of making the future 
worth living for generations to come. The basis for Audi’s lasting success is therefore formed by 
environmental protection, the conservation of resources, international competitiveness and a forward-
looking human resources policy. One example of AUDI AG’s commitment to environmental issues is the 
newly established Audi Environmental Foundation.  
 


